
October 15, 2017 

Children’s Sabbath 

Nineteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

Pastor Matthew Hunt 

 



PRELUDE            Laura Kammerer 

WELCOME                          Pastor Matt Hunt 

CALL TO WORSHIP (Responsively)                        Katie Husar 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION (In Unison)        Katie Husar 

HYMN NO.  226                He Lives          

HEBREW SCRIPTURE        Isiah 25:1-9        John Husar 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 

CHOIR ANTHEM               “Praise, O Praise Our God and King” 

      H.W. Baker, J.B. Wilkes - Arr. Kent Harris 

OFFERING INVITATION          Sophia Brice 

OFFERING MUSIC 

OFFERING RESPONSE                     Doxology #46 

PRAYER OF DEDICATION (In Unison)          Sophia Brice 

HYMN NO.  73 (Please be seated)     There’s a Wideness in God’s Mercy 

MESSAGE SCRIPTURE                    Mark 14:3-9 

MESSAGE             “A Heart for Forgiveness”    Pastor Matt Hunt            

SILENT PRAYER, PASTORAL PRAYER, LORD’S PRAYER 

HYMN NO. 487                  Help Us Accept Each Other 

BENEDICTION   

RESPONSE              I Am the Light of the World  

POSTLUDE       

YOUTH  ACTIVITIES 
 
Oct. 15  Youth Sunday, Re:Charge, no fellowship 
Oct. 22  Re:Charge, no fellowship 
Oct. 29 Re:Charge, Halloween Party 
Nov. 3 Set up display for Holiday Bazaar 
Nov. 4 Have a pastry & coffee bar at the Holiday Bazaar 



A gift has been given in loving memory 
of Adelene (Addie) Turner Lierle Mitch-
ell, a long time friend, with love from 
Louise M. Burns. 

Coming Up 
Oct. 17  Life Line Screening 
Oct. 21 Western Association Fall Meeting 
Oct. 22 Harvest Home 
Oct. 22 Afternoon at the Retreat House 

Get ready now to attend the 

Salem Holiday Bazaar 
Nov. 4 from 8 am—1 pm 

Lots of crafts , hand made items, quilts, 
baked goods, homemade candy, country 

store, pecans, placemats and MORE! 
Booths are available for $20 for those who 

would like to sell other items. 

Please Check-in on Facebook when 
at Salem!   

 
Please sign the Ritual of Friendship 
pad and pass it down the row.  When 
the last person has signed it, please 
tear it off and put it in the offering 
plate.  Thanks 

SALEM SINGLES 
Nov.  No Luncheon 
Dec. 5 Tony’s Too 

This is the last luncheon for 2017.  
Please, ladies and gents, try to attend.  

All are welcome! 
Next luncheon April 2018 

HARVEST  HOME 
Is Sunday, October 22, 2017 

 
If you like to decorate, we could use your 
help to fill the Sanctuary with fall colors. 

 
We are asking people to bring canned 
goods which will be displayed in the 

front of the sanctuary. 

 

Please join the members of Salem for a 

“Day at the Retreat House”  
on Sunday, October 22, 2017. 

The afternoon begins at 3:00 pm.  We 
will have a bonfire, games, food 

(including s’mores), and lots of fun and 
fellowship. 

All you have to bring is YOU, and of 
course your friends and family. 

The More the Merrier! 
 
 
 
 

Call the office if you need transportation. 

We could use more people to help in the 

sound room.  Could this be your gift to 

share?  See Ken Abbath. 

Journey 1 is TODAY at 10:30 am. 
Meet in Fellowship Hall. 

 
Journey 2 will begin next week,  

Oct. 22 at 10:30 am. 

Please delete Doug Mowen from your 

prayer list.  He is now residing at Timber 

Point in Camp Point. 



 
Staff of Salem Evangelical 

United Church of Christ 
  

 
Members/Friends of Salem    Ministers 

           

Rev. Matthew Hunt Senior Minister 

Barb Edwards  Secretary, Newsletter 

   And Power Point 

Dr. Phyllis Robertson Adult Choir Director 

Jeannie Kanauss Bell Choir Director 

Laura Kammerer Organist 

Margaret Mealiff Pianist 

Ed Durst  Custodian 

 

Salem Web Site 

www.salemquincy.org 

             Salem Facebook  

facebook.com/salemquincy 

Salem Evangelical United Church of 

Christ is an ‘Open and Affirming’ con-

gregation.  We believe that… 

 
 

 
“No matter who you are  

Or where you are 

on life’s journey 

You are welcome here” 

  

 

Join us for Fellowship Hour immediately 
after  worship in Fellowship Hall (located 
across the Interlink and downstairs).  
Drinks & donuts/bagels are provided.  
This is a great way to get to know others 
in our Salem family! 

  

 
Please sign the Ritual of 

Friendship pad in the pew & 

put it in the offering plate. 

WELCOME TO SALEM 

Please visit our WELCOME TABLE in 

the back corner of the sanctuary for in-

formation and if you have any questions 

about Salem. 

 

We have “FUN BAGS” FOR  

children who need something extra to 

do during service.  Please go to the  

Welcome Table and ask for one. 
  

 

We have a nursery available for those 

with babies and small children.  Please 

ask an usher to show you where it is. 


